
Visit our school website: 

Social Media: Website 

Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

Friday 29th November 

Class 14 Assembly 

Friday 6th December 

Class 23 Assembly 

Tuesday 10th December 

Nursery Nativity 10:15am 
and 2:15pm 

Thursday 12th December 

Class 3 Nativity 2:30pm 

Friday 13th December 

Class 8 Assembly 

Friday 13th December 

Christmas Fete 3:45-5pm 

Monday 16th Assembly 

Class 4 Nativity 2:30pm 

Tuesday 17th December 

Christmas Lunch & Jumper 
Day 

Tuesday 17th December 

PTA Christmas Film 
Afternoon 

Wednesday 18th 
December 

Class 5 Nativity 2:30pm 

Friday 20th December 

Last day of term 

Dates for your diary 

 

C6 Wyatt 

C8 Violetta 

C9 Muhammed 

C10 Shlok 

C11 Agastya 

C12 Olivia & Anuj 

C13 Macy 

C14 Laura 

 

SOAR Superstars 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

Exciting learning from this week 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
There has been much excitement in school this week with discos being held after 
school by the PTA. The children had a fabulous time and it was a lovely opportunity 
for them to socialise and put on their dancing shoes - we even saw some impressive 
breakdancing from some of our KS2 children! Children in Reception also had discos 
on Thursday afternoon, which they thoroughly enjoyed! A huge thank you to the PTA 
for organising these events for the children and for raising money to support our 
school.  
 
Snow has arrived in Coventry this week, if only a smattering at the moment. We will 
always endeavour to keep the school open, but if heavy snow arrives, we will of 
course risk assess the safety of the site and surrounding roads for children and 
staff. If we do make a decision to close, we will inform you via email, on seesaw and 
on Twitter as soon as possible.  
 
Our Year 5 & 6 netball team played a friendly match against Willenhall Community 
Primary School this week and although they fought valiantly and were really 
resilient, they lost 4-1. However, we have a rematch with Willenhall at home, early in 
the new year, so we will be rooting for our team all the way!  
 
Finally, we would just like to politely remind parents about arriving at school on time 
and the importance of punctuality for children at the beginning of the school day. 
Our official start time is 8.55am when registers are taken and then children across 
the school begin their spelling lessons or other key learning in Early Years. If 
children miss this frequently, then a significant chunk of their learning is lost over 
time, which would have a detrimental impact on their education and directly linked 
future success. It is also hugely disruptive to the children engaging in lessons that 
have already arrived on time. Please support us in ensuring our children at Manor 
Park get the very best education by accessing all the learning opportunities on 
offer.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 

This week, Year 4 was hit by an 
earthquake! After lunch, class 15 
experienced the aftermath. We 

learnt all about how an earthquake 
begins and the devastation that is 

left behind.  

 

 

This week, Year 5 have thoroughly 
enjoyed learning about the          

mummification process. They worked 
in teams to mummify tomatoes. We 

will continue to observe the tomatoes 
and watch how our natron helps      

preserve them. 

https://www.manorpark.coventry.sch.uk/

